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Notice: 

Hardap Resort Renovations 

 

Windhoek, 28 October 2022– In the past few weeks, Namibia Wildlife Resorts (NWR) has received 

numerous enquiries about the current renovations being undertaken at most of its resorts. With this 

background, NWR would like to sensitise its visitors and tour operators about the current state of Hardap 

Dam Resort. 

  

Due to the popularity of Hardap Dam Resort, NWR saw the need to renovate the resort to bring it on par 

with our other establishments. Work will include roofing and painting of our bungalows. We had hoped 

that the much-needed renovations would cause our clients the most minor of discomfort, but 

unfortunately, some areas will need to be cordoned off. 

 

Work has started and will be completed by 20 December 2022. We would therefore appreciate your 

patience and understanding during this time as we work on providing you with the service you have come 

to expect from NWR. 

 

-ENDS- 

 

 
 


